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KAY LEADERSHIP CAMP
Round up your partners and head to KLC
2023 for a SUPERFANTASTIC time! Camp
forms need to be turned in by May 1st. KLC
is a great opportunity to learn tons of
leadership skills, meet new people,
participate in fun activities, and bring
back new ideas for your home clubs! Don't
miss your chance for a life changing
experience, and go to KLC 2023!
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by Adriel de la Cruz

Contact Info: (620)205-9128.     apdcruz2024@gmail.com

Camp Registration
Due May 1st

End of Year Reports
Due May 15

KAY Leadership Camp
July 24-28, 2023

Important Dates:

The end of the year is
approaching fast, but
there is still much to be
done! So finish strong!
Ensure that all of your
members are being
recognized and shown
gratitude, for KAY club
would be nothing without
our outstanding members!

You're Almost There!

Officer Elections
Electing new officers of
your clubs offers members
an opportunity to step up
and take the lead!

For any other questions,
visit
https://kshsaa.org/Public
/KAY/Main.cfm





Cooper’s Chronicles 
- KAY Newsletter, April-

- KLC -
Reminder, KLC Leadership Camp 
registration is due May 1st, 2023! 

Make sure if you are wanting to attend 
the fun filled summer camp you sign 

up with your KAY sponsor ASAP. 
Camp will be held at the Rock Springs 

4-H Center from July 24th to July 
28th, 2023. Camp is a great time to get 
with people who share the same ideals 
as you for a fun filled week of laughter 
and creativity. Make sure you sign up 

quick before spots fill up! I cannot 
wait to meet new and old campers this 

year at KLC 2023!

- Contact Me -
Instagram :
➔  cooper.l.f

Phone :
➔  785-871-7642

Email :
➔  Cooperfrack          

@yahoo.com

“Strength lies in 
differences not 
in similarities”

Officer Elections
The future of KAY lies in new members. With 
this it means that it is time for new board 
members for the upcoming year. Strong leaders 
are important for a successful KAY club!

End Of Year
With the end of the year fastly approaching 
service is more important than ever! Let us all 
finish out the year strong with some great 
service projects: Canned food drive, Spend an 
hour picking up trash around town, and most 
importantly spend time with those who need it 
most! Remember, service never stops. Over the 
summer spend some time thinking of some new 
and great service projects for the upcoming 
school year! 

- Future of - 
- KAY - Upcoming Dates

➔ KLC Sign Up
       +  May 1st, 2023

➔ KLC Leadership Camp
       +  July 24th-July 28th, 2023

Leadership Roundup








